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PEO is facing calls for changes: 

 

➢ Cayton’s Report on PEO’s performance 

➢ Concerns of the Ontario Fairness Commissioner 

➢ Diminishing relevance of the engineering license 

➢ Also, recent government involvement in the work of the engineering regulator in BC & Quebec 

 

Help make our profession stronger – participate in PEO’s governance. 

 

Get to know all the candidates and please take the time to vote. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Luc R Roberge, P.Eng., FCE 

Candidate for Northern Regional Councilor 

 

lroberge3@cogeco.ca 
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